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UPCOMING CHANGE 
June 2010 

 

MARCH 2017 
 

 

Development HUB Consultation Request Form Updated
 

 

Effective March 2017, an updated electronic Consultation Request 
Form, issued by the Development HUB will be released.  The updated 
form will improve the project eligibility review process and collect 
additional data to better serve the public.  
 

The Consultation Request Form is the first step in determining project eligibility with the 
Development HUB.   

 
HUB Consultation Request 

 
 
 

For questions or additional  information, please contact the Development HUB at 
nycdevelopmenthub@buildings.nyc.gov.  
 
 

POST UNTIL: September 2017 
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